LOTS OF US HAVE CHILDREN'S CHRISTMAS
JUMPERS AT HOME THAT WON'T FIT THIS YEAR
WE WOULD LOVE TO FIND THEM HAPPY NEW
HOMES

BRING IN YOUR UNWANTED CHILDREN’S
CHRISTMAS JUMPERS. WE WILL PUT THEM ON
= SALE SO GLEBE PARENTS CAN BUY A ‘NEW’
JUMPER FOR CHRISTMAS 23’ ‘

JUMPERS WILL BE AVAILABLE TO BUY FOR £3

LL MONIES RAISED WILL GO TO GLEBE FARM )
HOOL PTA AND ANY REMAINING CHRISTMAS
JUMPERS WILL BE DONATED TO LOCAL
CHARITIES
ease drd‘off clean children’s jumpers
in collection buckets by reception by
December 5th

jumpers will be on sale at the school
Christmas fair and on the Friday after

ready for Christmas jumper day on 22nd

December
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